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has arisen also in the league’s discussions 
of the codification of International Law. A 
conference convened by the League secretariat 
at Paris in November, 1929, considered a draft 
convention which will he brought to the atten­
tion of the League Council at a later date.”
"The subject will come up also at a meeting in 
March of the League Committee on Codification.

A sub-committee of the International 
Research Committee at Kyoto drew up the attached 
formulation of the problem which I 
the consideration of your Research Committee.

submit for

I submit these two matters for the considera­
tion of your Research Committee 
that studies

with the hope
may be made available for the con­

sideration of the next Institute 
after consideration of these 
deemed

conference. If, 
suggestions, it is

necessary to apply for a grant from the 
International Research Fund, I should be happy 
to submit such an application for the considera­
tion of the chairman of the International Research 
C ommittee on the basis of $ for $ subsidy upon 
local contributions made available in cash for
this purpose. "


